
 

 

Newtownbreda (St. John’s) Presbyterian Church 
Announcements:17th December, 2017 

Welcome to everyone, especially any visitors with us this morning. 

Gwyneth and Hannah would like the children to enjoy the Nativity,  
so there will be no regular creche this morning. However the facilities  
will be available for anyone wishing to take their child to the creche room.  

 

Christmas Decorations:  Karen James has made Christmas Decorations  
to raise funds for the Save a Heart charity. These will be for sale in the Foyer  
after the service this morning.  
  

———— 

 
 
Tuesday Carers and Tots have finished for the Christmas season.  
19th Dec We will resume on 9th January, 2018. 
 No Root Soup Lunch Nest.  

 Advent Reflections;    Ballynafeigh Methodist 

 

Friday No Coffee & Chat.  We resume 5th January. 
22nd Dec 
   

 
General 

 
Pastoral Care: if you need to speak to a minister please contact Rev Anne Tolland on  
028 9064 0178 or 077 4036 2390.  Alternatively you may contact Rev William Haslett on  
028 9180 0859 or 077 4298 7589.  

 

 

Wider World is now available. 

 


